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Requiring Oregonians to vote in person will keep countless senior citizens, like 

myself, from polling places. Why remove this convenient and secure system of 

making our votes count? Voter suppression, plain and simple.  

I vehemently oppose SB 210 and urge the Legislature to do something the same.  


